
WELCOME BACK 

We were all delighted to 

welcome back the children 

after what has felt like a 

long, but not very hot,    

summer break.  There has 

been a definite chill in the air 

since coming back to school 

too. I hope you all got to 

spend some fun filled days 

and weeks with your little 

ones.   

As you will have noticed, we 

have continued to upgrade 

the entrance to the school.  

This is to keep your children 

even more safe.  The new 

door matches the one that 

was installed last year.  It is 

much heavier then the old 

door so the younger                 

children might struggle to 

open it.  We have continued 

to upgrade the school with 

new tables and chairs in 

year 3 and new sinks in all of 

the classrooms.  We like our 

children to come into as 

bright and clean a school as 

possible.  

UNIFORM 

Thanks to the vast majority 

of children who have        

returned to school in the full 

and proper uniform.  Our 

children look so smart.  

Please be reminded that ties 

are compulsory, as are 

GREY skirts, trousers or 

pinafores.  We do not wear 

black.  Uniform, strictly 

speaking, means the same.  

Any child not adhering to it 

precisely is not ‘the same’ 

and that is when little       

difficulties arise. 
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L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

18.9.2018   

Year 2 trip to 

Weston              

Super Mare 

 

19.9.2019 

Bishop 

Ullathorne 

open               

evening. 

 

20.9.2018   

Years 6 & 7 

Unity mass at 

St Thomas 

More Church 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

We told the children today, if 

Banjo can get it right,             

remembering the tie, they can 

too!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

EARLY CLOSE ON FRIDAY 

Thank you to the vast majority of 

parents who remembered to 

collect their children at 2.00   

today.  Mrs Gough sent many 

reminders, but we understand 

that it might take a little getting 

used to before it becomes                      

Ingrained.  Today, we had                

fourteen children who we were 

not expecting to be left.  I am 

sure that next week there will not 

be a single child left behind.  

NEW STAFF 

For those of you have been 

coming to the school for a long 

time, you will now have met our 

two new members of staff in 

school.  We are delighted to    

formally welcome Mr Harwood 

(Nursery teacher) and Mrs     

Goddard (Reception teacher)  

We wish them many happy,    

successful years at St. Anne’s.   

SECONDARY PLACES 

Although the children have 

only just started in year 6, it 

is already time to be       

thinking about applying for 

their secondary place.  We 

strongly promote  Bishop 

Ullathorne for our children, 

not only because it is 

where the majority of the 

children go—making the 

move so much easier for 

the children—but because 

of their outstanding                         

academic success.     

Deadline for applications is 

31st  October. The year 6 

children will have a        

leaflet explaining all but we 

will be providing you with 

some hints, tips and advice 

on applying for a place.  

This meeting will take place 

on Friday 27th September 

at 2.00pm. Please do keep 

the date free as we don’t 

want any of our parents to 

waste an option by          

choosing a school that we 

know their child will not be 

allocated a place to.  It’s 

vital information to help you 

make a genuinely informed 

choice. 

ALDI  

If you shop 

in Aldi, 

please 

collect the 

‘Kit for 

School’ 

stickers.  

We only need 300 to     

access some much      

needed, free resources.  

Thanks! 



 

“Give people a piece of your heart rather than a piece of your mind.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Sidney Ian 

Year 2 Bora Christopher 

Year 3 Eryk Lydia 

Year 4 Teresa Joel 

Year 5 Lily-Mai Finley 

Year 6 Kaylen Charnelle 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this 

week.   

 

Happy birthday to all of the children who 

celebrated a birthday so far in   

September:  Lenni-Jae & Sophia 
 

 

Our attendance award will start next week once the 

children have completed a full week. 


